
 

Improving Disabled Access 

A#er much careful thought and considera4on and to comply with current 
Na4onal legisla4on the PCC of St Swithin’s have formulated a plan to 
improve the access and use of the building by disabled people using 
wheel chairs and for families with young children with pushchairs or 
prams. 

The plan involves removing two pews to the right of the entrance aisle as 
you enter the building through the North Porch door and provides a 
suitable place in which a wheelchair user or family with child in a 
pushchair could sit without obstruc4ng access.  When there are no 
disabled people or pushchairs the space created would be filled with 
chairs ensuring no overall loss of sea4ng  

The plans were reviewed by English Heritage, The Victorian Society and 
the Diocese Archaeologist before being submiHed for approval and can 
now be seen on the Church No4ce board at the entrance to the carpark 
and in the North Entrance porch. You can visit the church website 
www.barstonchurch.co.uk  and view the documents on line.   

If you have any ques4on please contact Rev Stuart Dime or our 
Churchwarden Gordon O’Connor at the phone numbers below. 

                                                                                                                  

Priest in Charge  Rev. Stuart Dimes.  Email revsdimes@live.com  
Church Wardens.  Mr Gordon O’Connor  01564 778926 

Treasurer.  Mr Ian Hopkins.  01675 443129.  Church Website.  www.barstonchurch.co.uk. 
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